
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that Charleston County Council will hold a public hearing on 
Tuesday, December 10, 2019, at 6:30 o’clock p.m., in the Beverly T. Craven Council 
Chambers, Lonnie Hamilton, III Public Services Building, 4045 Bridge View Drive, North 
Charleston, S.C. on an ordinance authorizing the conveyance of a portion of the real 
property located at 4836 Seewee Road (Parcel ID #629-00-00-189) to Phillip A. St. 
Pierre and Sally Ann Ruth St. Pierre. 
 
Public comments, written and oral, are invited. 

Kristen L. Salisbury 
Clerk of Council 

 
 


